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Date 18th September 2017 
 
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/05/13. 
 
You requested the following information; please also see our response below: 
 
“Could you please advise how many collisions occurred involving a Community First 
Responder who was  
Travelling to an emergency call 
        a.    during 2014 
        b.                2015 
        c.                2016 
2. Travelling home from emergency call. 
         a.   during 2014 
         b.               2015 
         c.               2016” 
 
CFRs do not drive Trust vehicles and are therefore responsible for their own vehicles. In the event 
of a collision whilst responding, they would notify EOC and this would be entered into the incident 
as free text. We would not be able to extract this information as the text entered does not have any 
specific key words that we could search. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 

    Crawley 
RH10 9BG 

 
Email:foi@secamb.nhs.uk 
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